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The Michael Smith Laboratories and the UBC Celebrate Research Week are pleased to an-
nounce a one day Scientific Conference designed for high school students (Grades 8 to 12). 
This event held on March 10th, 2009 will showcase various evolution themed pursuits, in-
cluding the opportunity to engage in hands-on activities, as well as interact with some promi-
nent academics in the field (this includes an audience with Sir Charles Darwin himself).

We can accommodate up to 90 individuals, of which it is hoped that at least 80% are students. 
The remaining spots will be made available for interested teachers and/or parents. Registration 
will open on February 9th.  To enroll, please fill the online form with your name, email, school, 
teacher sponsor and grade level at http://www.bioteach.ubc.ca/highschool-conference-
2009-register/ . Space will be available on a first come first served basis (with a 6 students 
per school maximum). We especially encourage the registration of students who are particu-
larly attuned to the sciences.

Additional detail on program and biographies of participating academics can be found at: 
http://www.bioteach.ubc.ca/highschool-conference-2009 

THE SECOND ANNUAL (THIS TIME 
ALSO DARWINIAN) “MOST  EXCEP-
TIONAL ESCAPADES IN SCIENCE” 
HIGH SCHOOL CONFERENCE!  
9am to 3:30pm, March 10th, 2009
Michael Smith Building (main floor),  2185 East Mall, University of British Columbia

Hmmm... evolution...


